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2024 MOVE-IN DAY INFORMATION

We look forward to welcoming you to campus for what is sure to be a memorable year at
the University of Providence!

Prior to Move-in Day

If you haven’t already, reach out to your roommates and talk about the
items you are bringing and get to know one another.

Mark your items with your name and room # using painter’s tape. This is
important as there will be people waiting to assist those of you moving into
your room. Having your items clearly marked will ensure all your belongings
make it to your room as quickly as possible.

Move in day is August 17th!

Please feel free to move in any time between 8am-2pm. In addition to moving in,
there will be New Student Orientation engagement opportunities taking place all day.
You will want to plan to be completely finished moving in by 3:00pm. Lineup for the
Welcome Ceremony and Student Convocation begins at 3:30pm.

Students assigned to Emilie Hall

Students assighed to Emilie Hall should head to the Emilie Hall front desk to check-in
and get your keys. There will be a designated unloading zone in the parking lot
located directly to the east of Emilie Hall. Move Crew (UP volunteers) will be available
to help you unload your stuff. Do not leave your car unattended. Once unloaded,
park your car, or have a parent/guest park your car, in the lot directly south of Emilie
Hall.
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Students assigned to Argo Hall, Sikora Hall, or Sr. Rita Mudd Hall

Students assigned to any of the 20th Street Apartments should head to the common
area located on the first floor of Argo Hall to check-in and get your keys. The parking
spaces immediately adjacent to each hall have been designated as unloading zones for
August 17th. Once unloaded, immediately move your car, or have a parent/guest
move your car, to a space that is not directly in front of any of the halls.

All students checking-in on the 17th

After getting your keys, head to your floor where you will meet a Residential Life
student staff member who will give you your move-in packet. Unpack and start to
make your room your own. Please do not mount your TV.

Returning Student and can’t check in between 8am-2pm on the 17th?

@ If you are unable to move in between 8am-2pm on August 17th, please do not worry.
Simply call the RA on duty for the building you are moving into an hour in advance of
your arrival, between the hours of 8:00am and 8:00pm, and a member of the
Residential Life team will meet you with your keys and check-in packet.

We look forward to having you as a part of our on-campus living community. Please do not
hesitate to reach out with any questions or needs as you prepare for your move to UP.

GO ARGOS!




